Important information for 8th Grade Parents and Students:

On Monday, December 21, during Leopard Pride Homeroom, 8th grade students will be
viewing the second video that will walk them through how to register for your high school
classes in Synergy. This registration process is completed online. It is very important that you
attend your LPH.

Parents will be able to view teacher recommendations, and students will be able to input course
requests starting on Monday, December 21. If you have any questions about the registration
process, please reach out to your School Counselor. Please contact Mrs. Lucas if your last
name begins with A-L (Beth_Lucas@hcpss.org), or Mrs. Miles (Anna_Miles@hcpss.org) if your
last name begins with M-Z.

Mrs. Lucas and Mrs. Miles are available to meet with students and parents during synchronous
support times. You will only be able to join these meets if you are logged into your student's
account. Below is the schedule of Counselor support sessions: (Mrs. Lucas A-L, or Mrs. Miles
M-2).

Tuesday, December 22 - 8:30-8:50am and 2:30-3:30pm
Mrs. Lucas’ code: |kms-blucas-AL
Mrs. Miles’ code:  I[kms-amiles-MZ

Wednesday, December 23 - 8:30-8:50am and 2:30-3:30pm
Mrs. Lucas’ code: |kms-blucas-AL
Mrs. Miles’ code:  I[kms-amiles-MZ

Rising 9th grade Parent Information Nights:

River Hill High

Wednesday, January 6, 2021, 6:30pm, RHHS Administration and Student Services will host a
Meet and Greet for parents of 8th grade students. Parents will have an opportunity to visit
sessions with staff representing various departments. A detailed schedule will be provided
after the return from Winter Break.



Reservoir High
Wednesday, January 6, 2021, Reservoir will host an information night.
Meeting information:

Last Names A-L 6:00-6:45 https://meet.gooqgle.com/zso-virw-krj
Or dial: +1 231-844-9632 PIN: 120 419 339#

Last Names M-Z 7:00-7:45 https://meet.gooagle.com/ttb-drrr-epf
Or dial: +1 484-420-7403 PIN: 888 926 214#



https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmeet.google.com%2Fzso-vfrw-krj&data=04%7C01%7CGillian_Bradley%40hcpss.org%7C49feb41022d44cfe07af08d8a237a026%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637437707079396914%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=TBS94D2uSANxuBRqmWDnXJXAmaldEnc6sZ6YrsInP1w%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmeet.google.com%2Fttb-drrr-epf&data=04%7C01%7CGillian_Bradley%40hcpss.org%7C49feb41022d44cfe07af08d8a237a026%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637437707079406917%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=yQkhoF87AJ6cSRSselbSu%2BkARi7fQgpPhiPVjVwWHHU%3D&reserved=0

